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	Negotiation Update

	General meetings are held the 4th Wednesday of the month.

	
   2023-2024 Executive 

    President:
     Juanita Kaminski

   Vice-President:
     Sharon Olsen

   Treasurer:
     Nikki Gordon

   Secretary:  
    Char Taylor
  
   Executive Officers:
    Jane Cameron
    Tracie Truscott
    Leanne Turner

   Trustees:
   1 yr  Brittany Elliott
   2 yr  TBD
   3 yr  Linda Heggs   

  Negotiation Committee:
     Juanita Kaminski
     Tasha More
     Sharon Olsen
     Wendi Legge



	
  
Dear CUPE 2843 members,
I hope this message finds you well and refreshed after a summer break. I trust you had a restful and enjoyable time, filled with moments of joy and relaxation.
As we bid farewell to summer and transition into fall, it's time to get back into the routine. We have some important dates lined up for September.
To kickstart the month, the 6th and 13th will be purple shirt day and every Wednesday to follow. Take pictures and post on social media, especially on the 20th which is called Paint Alberta Purple! Purple shirts are coming to your school soon! Communicators at your school will be notified when ready to pick up. If you don’t have a communicator yet, please let jane.cameron@lethsd.ab.ca know. Thank you to those who have volunteered to be communicators.
Then we'll be diving right into negotiations on the 15th where the committee will be meeting. Our negotiations are scheduled to take place on September 25th and 27th, where we'll be engaging with the management team to discuss crucial matters. This is our opportunity to collaborate, share insights, and work towards mutually beneficial outcomes. Updates will follow.
Remember, the strength of our team lies in our unity and shared goals. As we approach these negotiation dates, I encourage open dialogue, preparation, and a collaborative spirit. Together, we can overcome challenges and seize opportunities, driving our projects forward.
Welcome back once again, and here's to a September filled with achievement and progress. If you have any questions or suggestions as we gear up for negotiations, feel free to reach out. Your input is invaluable to our success.
Looking forward to working alongside each of you and achieving great things together!
In Solidarity,
CUPE 2843 Executive


   
                                                           
     

	
	



image1.jpeg
Local 2843




